
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

Please be advised that Guelph Paving will be conducting road construction activities to pave asphalt 

front of Lot 409 on Durham St in the Town of Mount Forest, between Henry Street and Perth Street. 

This work will involve road closure on Thursday, May 09, 2024, from 8:00am to 4:00pm. 

 
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
Danial Tunio, C.Tech., rcji   


